
Gosforth Chess Club 
 
We will be running our Junior Chess club throughout Summer and some outdoor activities.  
If you would like to share with any interested parent/pupils we'd be delighted.  Our website 
includes a Contact Us and can be found at -  
 
https://www.gosforthchessclub.co.uk/ whilst our FB page  - slightly more up to date due to 
upgrading of our website is 
 
https://www.facebook.com/GosforthChessClub/  
 
Also, we are running a Summer Camp on Aug 18-22, from 1 p.m. Till 5 every day.  For any 
pupils/parents who might be interested.  Link below to sign up.  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1udcGwItUaCOGvRDgHx48vU2SMlnVX4NzGvuPYLTZ THo 
 
 
Thank you - Mick Riding  
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